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California: NPC Declaration of Compliance Novartis Pharmaceuticals Corporation (NPC) Declaration of
Compliance January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022

To the best of our knowledge, as of January 1, 2023, Novartis is in material compliance with its
Comprehensive Compliance Program and the requirements of the California Health & Safety Code §§ 119400-
119402. It is Novartis' expectation that all employees and contractors comply with its CCP and all policies that
support this program. Novartis is committed to assessing ongoing compliance with the CCP, which is designed
to prevent, detect and address potential or actual instances of non-compliance.

A copy of this Declaration may be obtained by emailing: ethicscompliance.support@novartis.com.
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